
Breuner Marsh   
Restoration & Public 
Access Project 
 

Point Pinole Regional Shoreline 
   Richmond, California 

The project will restore coastal habitat and 

provide for public access in a 150-acre area.  

Approximately 60 acres of wetlands and 90 

acres of coastal prairie will be restored or    

enhanced.  A critical 1.5 mile gap in the San 

Francisco Bay Trail will be constructed.  Public 

parking, restrooms, trails, picnic facilities and  

interpretive exhibits will also be developed. 
 

The property was acquired to protect its    

scenic open space values, restore habitats for 

endangered species and provide public access 

to the San Francisco Bay shoreline.   
 

Public meetings are underway and an environ-

mental impact report has been prepared.    

Restoration is planned to start in 2012 and 

conclude in 2015.  The project will cost 

$8,000,000.  The Park District has provided 

$1,000,000 of its funds and another $2,000,000 

has been committed from the Castro Cove 

Trustees and the US Fish and Wildlife Service.   
 

  For more information, please contact Brad Olson 

  at bolson@ebparks.org or visit www.ebparks.org. 
 


